

Patient Group Website – BI asked Adam if the group could put an input on the website and Adam replied that members are welcome to send him materials for the website and it will be reviewed before putting it on.
SB asked Adam if he would update the group’s Constitution on website. Adam will update.
Health Monitor in Waiting Room
There is a Health Monitor in the surgery waiting room which measures BP, etc.
The receptionists can explain how to use it and the readings goes to the GP’s so that they can see the result.  Question to the group – can the group help a couple of afternoons to show patients how to use it?  - To be discussed at next meeting.

Walsall CCQ – List of medicines that will not be prescribed by doctors and will have to be bought over the counter.  Some members had their doubts about this.
Will be discussed at future meetings to see how it gets on.

SB - New developments coming up – Help young carers – Chris Blunt has been to a CCG meeting, the practice will be signing up and the practice will find out how many young carers the practice has on their books.

Adam reported the surgery have a new doctor for twelve months – Dr Makam,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Female registrar.
Adam is going to find out if Northgate surgery is singed up to Pharmacy First.

SB –  said she was stepping down as Chair and asked if anyone would like to take it on – the response was a No – but members asked her to reconsider as she does a very good job and knows a lot about the NHS – SB will talk about this at next meeting.

Next Meeting:    Tuesday 20th August 2019 @ 5.0pm
